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Amendment to representation: 
 
Following a further meeting and site visit Councillor Raby has updated his 
representation as follows: 
 
“While I still appreciate the concerns of the neighbours at no. 57 and consider that 
the proposed extension could ideally be reduced somewhat in size to minimise its 
impact, I do not oppose the application in its entirety.” 
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